
CONTINENCE 
 

Where appropriate, we undertake Continence assessments 
for your child. These are reviewed annually by our Health 
Care Support Workers, to ensure any continence products 
provided to you are still appropriate for your child. We can 
also offer help and advice around toilet training, if your child 
wets the bed or has trouble with constipation and/or 
diarrhoea. If at any time you feel that your child’s continence 
products are no longer meeting his or her needs, please 
contact us for a reassessment. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


